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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

August 10, 1984

OCAN588409

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
NUREG 0737, Item II.E.1.1
EFW Reliability, Condensate Storage Tank

Gentlemen:

In our letter dated July 3, 1984, (1CAN078402), AP&L stated that we would
provide a response to Recommendation GL-2, which involves inadvertent
closure of the condensate storage tank isolation valve by July 30, 1984.
However, due to the work involved in preparing for the upcoming ANO-1
outage, our response will be delayed until August 24, 1984.

Very ruly yo rs.,

JPp( '

John L Narshall
Manager, Licensing-

JRM/MCS/ac
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